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Context
• The procedure will be published on 1 March 2022 

• Changes related to: 
• Submission of a Trade Declarations at a Component level 

• Removal of the Reserve Capacity Auction 
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General feedback and AEMO’s 
response

Summary of comment AEMO’s response

Several paragraphs that were a direct copy of a 

clause from the WEM Rules had amendments 

proposed to remove repetition and improve clarity. 

Generally, AEMO avoids repeating rules in procedures unless it is 

required for context. When WEM Rules are included in 

Procedures, AEMO avoids changing the clause in any way, and 

avoids paraphrasing, as this can lead to inconsistencies between 

Procedure and the WEM Rules.

A references to WEM Rules in a Procedure is identified by bold 

and square brackets [Clause XXX].

A number of minor grammatical, formatting and 

structural changes were proposed. 
AEMO appreciates all feedback and considers changes on a 

case-by-case basis. All submissions and AEMOs responses will 

be published by 1 March 2022 (location TBD). 
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